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Sonya Rosenberg Quoted in 
Bloomberg Law on Pandemic Pay Cuts
Sonya Rosenberg, partner in the firm’s Labor & 
Employment group, was recently quoted in 
the Bloomberg Law article “What’s Legal in COVID-19 Pay 
Cuts Isn’t Necessarily What’s Fair,” published on May 
11.  In the article, Sonya discusses the severity of 
pandemic pay cuts in the U.S. and how a recession 
caused by COVID-19 will likely harm women workers the 
most.

Click here to read the article.
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